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4th December 2020 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

I am one of the members of the Neighbourhood team and I am writing this letter to 

inform you that Surrey Police have received reports about parking outside of the 

school. I am aware that this is an ongoing issue and that there have been problems in 

the past.  

 

I appreciate that there is limited parking around the school however this is no 

justification for parking inconsiderately. From previous reports this includes blocking 

driveways, blocking junctions and not leaving enough room on pavements for 

pedestrians to walk past. 

 

I would therefore like to encourage you when taking and collecting children from the 

school to park sensibly and considerately. My colleagues and I undertake patrols 

around the area and will be taking action against any vehicles deemed to be causing 

unnecessary obstruction.  

 

If you do have any questions then please feel free to contact me by email on 

SurreyHeath@surrey.pnn.police.uk  or to report any incidents at the time please call the 

non-emergency number 101. 

 

I thank you for your co-operation with this matter. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Surrey Heath Safer Neighbourhood Team 
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